Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Stuart Solomon [stuart@phase-lenvironmental.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 12, 2015 5:08 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Ben@envirest.com; 'Bill Dugan’; chris@phase-1lenvironmental.com
Subject: Notification of Project RO0003115 Start-up

Hi Mark.

Thank you for your February 9, 2015 (revised) letter concerning the subject project. We would like to start the
preliminary site preparation for this project next Wednesday, February 18", The work Wednesday will consist
of:

e Dismantling of the wall within 1424 105™ to permit equipment access.
e Saw cutting of concrete and asphalt at each area of excavation.

e Mobilization of temporary fencing and trench plating to the site.

e Preparation of soil stockpile area.

Please feel free to call me at any time. | will be managing and coordinating details of the construction project
personally. Thank you.

Respectfully, Stuart

Phase-1 Environmental Services
Stuart G. Solomon, CEO

(831) 422-2290 -O

(408) 406-3850 -C
www.Phase-lenvironmental.com




